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Over the last two weeks we have been busy finishing off our project as 
well as performing our Christmas play. It has been wonderful to see so 
many of you at our various events and I hope you enjoyed seeing your 
children’s learning and watching their excellent performances. Our 
orangutan campaign videos were particularly fun to make and watch! 

 

Next term we will be beginning our new project focusing on the 
Egyptians. On Friday 5th January, please can your child dress up as an 
ancient Egyptian – more information to follow later today.  

I hope you have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and I 
look forward to seeing you all in 2024! 


